TOWN OF WHITSETT
NORTH CAROLINA

October 24, 2014

TO ALL WHITSETT RESIDENTS WITHIN THE TOWN LIMITS
ABOUT
GARBAGE SERVICE AND NEW CURBSIDE RECYCLING SERVICE
BY REPUBLIC SERVICES

AUTOMATED WASTE COLLECTION IS COMING
EFFECTIVE DECEMBER 1

The Town of Whitsett and Republic Services have executed a 5-year contract for (1) regular
household trash collection, and for (2) single-stream curbside recycling pickup. For these services,
Republic will be providing each household within town limits two blue 96-gallon roll-out carts—
the solid blue cart will be for regular trash, and the one with the green lid will be for recycling.

The carts are scheduled for delivery to your property during the two mid weeks in November.
Automated pickup using the new roll-out carts shall begin December 1. Weekly regular trash
pickup will remain on Mondays. Curbside recycling collection using the new green-topped carts
will be every other Monday also starting December 1. A calendar with recycling pickup days
highlighted is enclosed for your convenience, along with a listing of accepted recycling items.

Until the new fully-automated system is implemented on December 1, please continue to use your
current receptacles that you furnished. After December 1, however, your old containers cannot be
used since the new Republic automated trucks cannot accommodate them.

Enclosed is also a list of the Rules and Regulations to follow relative to placement and use of the
new roll-out carts. We would encourage neighbors to talk to neighbors about delivery and use of
the new carts so that we do not miss anyone on the trash and recycling route.

If you have any questions or concerns about this new system, please contact the Town Hall.

We look forward to continued services from Republic, and hope these new methods will be
an improvement for your household.
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